CONSULTING FEE REQUEST

BLACKWOODS HILL CULVERT/BRIDGE
REPLACEMENT

2021-23

The City of Corner Brook is looking for provision of Engineering Services for the removal of two
existing culverts and as well as one concrete bridge along Bell’s Brook and replacing with one structure.
Location of work is in the area of Wellington Street and Blackwood’s Hill.

Copies of the Request for Proposal can be obtained from the Community, Engineering, Development &
Planning Department, Engineering Division by emailing mroberts@cornerbrook.com or by calling 709
637-1540.

Proposals are to be submitted via email to mroberts@cornerbrook.com with the subject line of e-mail
submissions Blackwood’s Hill Culvert/Bridge Replacement 2021-23 — Company Name and received
up to 12:00pm Newfoundland Standard Time on September 29, 2021.

All proposals are subject to the terms and conditions of the Consultant Fee Request, the accompanying,
Scope of Work, and all other contract provisions or data that is incorporated.

The lowest or any proposal not necessarily accepted.
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